
 

 

Art Department 

Year 12 Art trip: a Journey through the city of London 

On the 10th of October, the year 12 A’ Level Art students went on a trip around London 

to explore the city and gain plenty primary sources for our Art school project. Prior to 

the trip, we made our own material-bound sketchbooks to document the day. 

Firstly, we took the train to the Emirates 

Royal Docks and rode the cable cars to the 

Greenwich Peninsula while sketching and 

photographing the bird’s eye view of London. 

From the Greenwich Peninsula we jumped a 

ride on the boat to Borough Market. The 

view from the boat was spectacular. The food 

at Borough Market was delicious and the 

atmosphere was lively, great for some quick 

sketches. After an hour of exploring we 

headed to the sky garden where we met the 

artist Jeanette Barnes who did a 30-minute masterclass with us. We then got to look around the sky 

garden and marvel at the views before attempting to sketch the skyline. It was a fantastic day! 

A massive thanks to our temporary Art Technician Mr Brandford, also a very 

successful Artist, who kindly gave up his lunch time to give a wonderful talk 

on Drawing and also promising the girls that it would also raise their grades 

up!! 

 

Jessica. Year 12 Art Student. 

 

 


